
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Pupil Survey 
2012/13 Summary 

 

Recently our School Council have worked together to produce a 

questionnaire for other children in the school. Although the School Council 

does a brilliant job of informing staff of children’s opinions, this is 

another great opportunity for children to anonymously share their views 

of their school. 

 

Their views and opinions help prioritise areas of school development and 

child provision.  

 

 

 When asked whether they enjoy playtimes 97.8% of our children were 

satisfied, with an amazing 75% stating they were very happy. This was 

similarly reflected in other areas including: 

 Whether they like their lessons 

 Whether marking helps make their work better 

 Whether they like their school dinner or packed lunch 

 

Following the children’s survey we will be reminding children of the 

importance of accessing support structures within the school, to increase 

even further their ability to resolve conflict.  

 

We are very pleased with the children’s responses and will continue to 

listen and act to ensure their needs are fully met.  

 

Graeme McLeod 

Headteacher 


